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 Friday 6th December 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers,        

Christmas can be a very exciting time of year: spending time with family and friends, giving 
and receiving presents, singing carols, decorating the house and eating lots of food.  During 
the run up to Christmas, we at Stimpson Avenue Academy have decided to think about 
those who are not as fortunate as others. 
 
In the new year, we are hoping to set up our own self- reliant ‘store’ to be able to support 
families in need. We are at the early stages of setting this up and would love your support 
with this.  
 
Items we would be most grateful for: 

Food items  Non-food 

Pasta 
Rice 
Cereals 
Sauces  
Tinned soup 
Crackers/biscuits 
Tea/coffee 
UHT milk 

Un-used toiletries: 

Shampoo 

Body wash 

Toothpaste 

Soap  

Deodorant 

 

We will leave a table outside of the Hub on the playground each day where you can place 
any donations.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Head of School 
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